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Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week began with Electric 
Umbrella entertaining the 
children with a festive con-
cert. They are a charity that 
support children and adults 
with special needs through 
music and always put on a 
great performance. 

We have also had lots of 
Christmas parties this  week, 
with the children playing 
games and enjoying some 
food. 

I do have some community 
news that will have an impact 
on the school over the next 
year. UKPN are upgrading the 
Electric Substation on Drov-
ers Way. The current  substa-
tion is  at the end of it’s life so 
the work is needed to ensure 
power to the centre of St Al-
bans. What this does mean is 
that they have to remove part 
of our wall to do the work 
and as a result cordon off 
some of  our playground. This 

means that the  main climb-
ing frame is out of action for 
most of next year.  While this 
is a bit frustrating, it is neces-
sary work that needs com-
pleting.  I will update you as 
things progress or if anything 
changes in the new year. 

Thank you from all the staff 
here for the generous gifts we 
have received. We hope you 
all have a fantastic holiday, 
relaxing Christmas and Hap-
py New Year and look for-
ward to seeing everyone 
back, safe and well On Tues-
day 7th January. 

Warmest wishes, 

Mr Smithard 

St Albans Foodbank 

For many families around 
Christmas time, it can be a 
struggle. 
 
The school can issue 
weekly vouchers for 
those families who need 
some extra support over 
the school holidays.  

Please email the school 
office or pop in to speak 
to us. We treat all re-
quests confidentially.  Al-
ternatively contact 
sbm@aboyne.herts.sch.uk 

For more information 
about the foodbank, 
opening times and what 
they do visit their website 
at https://
stalbansdis-
trict.foodbank.org.uk/  


